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The Faculty Development Committee met in Spring 2015 to discuss the Mayme and Tom Scott 

Professorship in Teaching Excellence. The procedure for call for nominations, receipt of portfolios, and 

scoring of portfolios was discussed. The committee will hold scoring sessions for the Scott Professorship 

from April 16 – 25, and the projected announcement date is May 1.  

The committee also discussed faculty development sessions during Fall 2015 University Week, as well as 

other professional development opportunities to be considered. The Pecha Kucha presentations will 

again be presented by faculty and staff as the general session for University Week. 

Future meetings will be planned as needed. 
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